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Circular
To,

All Vice Chancellors of Technical Universities and
All Directors/Principals of AICTE approved Institutes

Subject: National Happiness Unicorn Awards — 2022

Dear Sir/Madam,

The National Happiness Unicorn awards have been rescheduled to be held on 21*
August 2022 at the Kanha Shanti Vanam (https://hearfulness.org/kanha/). You are
advised to earn for yourself a gold standard in Happiness by registering on
www.yol.one.

AICTE has introduced Happiness rankings in the APH 22-23 as a desirable parameter.
Accordingly, YOL has framed a Happiness Award on the basis of data provided by
the users on www.yol.one. The awardees shall soon hear from the team evaluating
your registrations at YOL.

You are requested to encourage your students, faculty and staff to register and ensure
that Happiness becomes a part of not just your environment but also way of life.

You may contact yogi@yol.onc e for any further clarifications.

Regards
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(Prof. Rajive Kumar)




